
Prospective Parent Visit
If you have a child who will be entering primary school in September 2026,
we would like to welcome you to visit our school. We offer a variety of days

and times to support our prospective families in being able to visit.
To book one of the below dates please e mail Mrs. Tracy Clarke:

admin@st-jamespri.dgat.org.uk

Wednesday 17  September 1:40-2:40pmth

Tuesday 7  October 8:50-9:50amth

Monday 10  November 1:40-2:40pmth

Friday 21  November 8:50-9:50pmst

Thursday 27  November 1:40-2:40pmth

Friday 9  January 8:50-9:50amth


